
28. NGA MANU KORERO COMPETITIONS

The Board received a request for funding assistance from the Shirley Boys High School Kapahaka
group to go to Nga Manu Korero competitions in Ngarauawahia.

The Board resolved to allocate $2,000 from 2001/2002 SCAP Funds to the Shirley Boys High School
kapahaka group.


